
Updated 22 February 2023 

Details of e-mails received from County Councillor Peter Schwier, 
since the January PC meeting 

Regular e-mails have been received from County Councillor Peter Schwier since the 
last meeting. Please find below a list of each e-mail with brief details. If you have an 
interest in any particular e-mail listed, please let me know and I will forward the full 
document to you.  

1. £1 million Capability Funding will be used to plan and develop walking and cycling 
networks in Essex over the next 10 years – Engagement events will be organised to 
obtain suggestions/feedback. Received 17 January. 

2. ECC Highways Highlights – January 2023. Received 25 January. 

3. Finchingfield Bridge planning application CC/BTE/129/22 - Link to news update: 

Why does the bridge need replacing?  Consultation ends 28 February. Received 31 January. 

4. Cost of Living support – ECC have produced a resource pack providing useful 
information to residents and businesses.  Received 3 February. 

5. ECC urges landowners to carry out vegetation maintenance before Spring – 
Reminder that overhanging hedges/trees should be cut back and ditches cleared 
out, before the bird nesting season, to maintain safety of drivers and pedestrians.    
Received 7 February 

6. Bridge works at The White Hart, Gt Yeldham – Eastern concrete deck has been 
poured and parapet constructed but western deck and widening still to be completed. 
Delays mean that work is unlikely to be complete until Summer 2023.. Received 10 
February. 

7. Highways ‘Toolkit’ – Detailing how the public should report potholes, Highways 
procedures to assess them and criteria for repair works. Received 16 February. 
(Circulated to Cllrs) 

8. My Community Funding awarded to The Community House for a handrail to 
improve accessibility. Received 21 February. 

 

 

 

  

 

 


